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National expectation 97% 

 

Congratulations to Years Reception, 2 & 5 for 

achieving 100% attendance this week. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Values for Life: Forgiveness 

 

British Values:  Mutual Respect 
 

 

 

 

 
 
Follifoot School: 
  

7th July, Sharing Assembly, 3pm 

13th July, Follifete, 12noon – 4pm 

16th July, Year 6 Leavers Service at 9.30am 

18th July, End of term, school closes at 2.30pm 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Attendance 

 

 Follifoot 

Year 
Group 

This week Last Week 

Recep 100% 99.38% 

Year 1 95.83% 93.73% 

Year 2 100% 98.46% 

Year 3 90.48% 91.36% 

Year 4 86.67% 95.43% 

Year 5 100% 98.57% 

Year 6 98.96% 93.62% 

 

Our Worship Themes 

 

 

Dates for the diary 
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🍃 Well-being Day 🍃 

Next Wednesday, 9th July, we are devoting a full day 
to well-being in school. In the morning, the children will 
be taking part in a Mindful Movement session with 
Helen Lehan. For this session, it would be helpful if the 
children could bring in a yoga or camping mat if you 
have one at home. Please could all pupils come to 
school in their PE kits. 

Online Safety 
Please click on the link below to access the most up to 
date guide to Parental Controls.  This guide will help 
you set up parental controls and adjust privacy settings 
to provide your child with a safer online environment 

https://follifootandspofforth.co.uk/e-safety/  

Years 3&4 Dodgeball Competition  

‘We really enjoyed playing dodgeball against other 

schools on Tuesday. It made us work more as a team 

and showed us how well we can work together. It was 

just lots of fun! I'd like to do it again sometime’. - Molly  

Big Sheep, Little Cow trip 

What a fantastic day Nursery and the Reception 

children across The Federation had at ‘Big Sheep, 

Little Cow’ farm. The children were so well behaved 

and had so much fun? 

 

 

Years 1&2 Born of the Forest Trip  
Years 1&2 had a fantastic day at Born of the Forest on 
Wednesday, swinging, climbing, cooking, sliding, 
exploring, building, clambering, communicating, 

toasting... 

 

 

 

General School News 
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FEAST-activities for children and young people for 
the school holidays 
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